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From: Albert [hawaiioval@hotmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 9:15 AM

To: TRNtestimony

Subject: Bill HB66 Driving Under the Influence of Intoxication ] \ll‘ l?
AT

Committee,

My name is Albert Dale Lambert and I support the Bill HB66. I attended the hearing
13Feb20@13 in supporting the Bill HB66 Driving Under the Influence of an Intoxication. I made
a testimony regarding my experience of being charged with DUI twice on the same day. But did
not include that the Police department had conveniently have a ATM in the station to make it
that much easier to make bail. Once released I received my keys back from the police
Department and I drove home to get pulled over again. At this point I was charged again for a
second DUI within 3 hrs. Due to the lack of my poor judgement on the first DUI I endanger
others and myself. For the second DUI I feel the Police Department endanger myself and others
for the releasing me.

Albert Dale Lambert

91-1299 Puamaeole St Apt 36s
Ewa Beach, Hawaii 96706
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